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Cleophus Riddick    
1 October 1988

Shortly after midnight on October 1st 1988, Cleophus Riddick was found by police lying next to the railroad tracks at Briggs St. and Clary’s Dr. Mr. Riddick had several injuries and was transported to Obici Hospital where he was pronounced deceased. This case remains unsolved.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Suffolk Police or Suffolk Crime Line.  To submit online, go to www.p3tips.com, visit the Suffolk Police Department website (www.suffolkva.us/spd) and look for the Suffolk Crime Line link, or go to the Suffolk Police Department Facebook page. You can also call 888-LOCK-U-UP, 1-888-562-5887, Option 5. Once a person submits a tip, they will be given a TIP ID and password. With this information they can login at p3tips.com and submit follow-up information, engage in two-way dialogue, be informed of the outcome of the tip, and access any pertinent reward information.




Virginia Marie Hill
18 October 2014
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Around 5:30 AM, police responded to a home on Collier Crescent for a home invasion in progress. Occupants in the home heard the break-in and robbery occurring and called 911. A dispatch operator heard a single gunshot over the phone. Virginia Marie Hill, a retired Philadelphia police detective, was found with a gunshot wound and transported to Obici Hospital where she later died. This case remains unsolved.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Suffolk Police or Suffolk Crime Line.  To submit online, go to www.p3tips.com, visit the Suffolk Police Department website (www.suffolkva.us/spd) and look for the Suffolk Crime Line link, or go to the Suffolk Police Department Facebook page. You can also call 888-LOCK-U-UP, 1-888-562-5887, Option 5. Once a person submits a tip, they will be given a TIP ID and password. With this information they can login at p3tips.com and submit follow-up information, engage in two-way dialogue, be informed of the outcome of the tip, and access any pertinent reward information.





William Howard Batchelor
30 October 2015
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An employee at the Econo Lodge in the 1500 block of Holland Rd, found Mr. Batchelor injured and unresponsive inside his room. Police responded and determined that Mr. Batchelor was deceased. Mr. Batchelor was from North Carolina but had been living in the hotel for an extended period. This case remains unsolved.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Suffolk Police or Suffolk Crime Line.  To submit online, go to www.p3tips.com, visit the Suffolk Police Department website (www.suffolkva.us/spd) and look for the Suffolk Crime Line link, or go to the Suffolk Police Department Facebook page. You can also call 888-LOCK-U-UP, 1-888-562-5887, Option 5. Once a person submits a tip, they will be given a TIP ID and password. With this information they can login at p3tips.com and submit follow-up information, engage in two-way dialogue, be informed of the outcome of the tip, and access any pertinent reward information.
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